
   

 

ZIMBABWE REVENUE AUTHORITY 

COMMISSIONER GENERAL  

 
WRITE TO: 

THE COMMISSIONER GENERAL 

ZIMBABWE REVENUE 

AUTHORITY 

PO BOX 4360 

HARARE 

TELEPHONE: 

+263-4-758891/5 

FAX: 

+263-4-707400 

TELEGRAPHS: 

HARARE 

CALL AT: 

RECEPTION 

6th   FLOOR ZB CENTRE 

CORNER KWAME NKRUMAH 

AVE/ FIRST STREET 

HARARE 

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE: 

ICB 04/2024 

 

To all Bidders  

 

DATE: 16 July  2024 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: NOTIFICATION OF CANCELLATION FOR ICB 04/2024: SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF 
ELECTRONIC SEALS FOR ELECTRONIC CARGO TRACKING SYSTEM (ECTS0 FOR ZIMRA. 
  

Reference is made to the above subject. 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Section42 (2) of the Public Procurement & Disposal of Public Assets (PPDPA) 

Act [Chapter 22:23], ZIMRA hereby gives you a formal notice of cancellation of procurement proceedings 

on the above tender. In terms of S42 (1) (a) of the Act, the Procuring Entity is cancelling the procurement 

proceeding  due to significant change in the procurement process. 

Regards,   
 

 

 
T. SHONHIWA (Mr.)   
DIRECTOR PROCUREMENT MANAGEMENT UNIT.  


